
Cleanliness Drive 2021 

 

On 21st October 2021 (Thursday) in the afternoon, NSS volunteers and Programme Officers 

carried out a cleanliness drive on campus. The volunteers focused on the areas around the 

college library and canteen. They picked up and disposed of plastic items and other wastes 

inside the college campus. 

   

 


